
 
 

Report to Council 
Re: Public Works-2022-20 
From: Jake Condon 
Date: December 6, 2022 

Re: Supply and Delivery of Winter Sand  

Recommendation: 
That the Public Works-2022-20 report, dated December 6, 2022, regarding the Supply 
and Delivery of Winter Sand be received and that RFT be awarded to Drain Bros. 
Excavating. 
 
Overview: 
The Township of Douro-Dummer was part of a coordinated tender T-20-2022 with the 
County of Peterborough and other local municipalities in order to secure the best price 
for the supply and delivery of winter sand. Three submissions were received from Drain 
Bros. Excavating, Kawartha Capital Construction and Lunar Contracting for the 
Township’s winter sand requirements. 
 
The table below outlines the tender costs received. 
 

Company Price per Tonne 

Lunar Contracting $114.00 

Kawartha Capital $19.15 

Drain Bros. Construction $14.10 

 
Conclusion: 
Township staff reviewed the RFT document, following which it was issued, and 
proposals were received by the County, then forwarded to the participating lower-tier 
municipalities. Of the proposal received, Drain Bros. Excavating is the lowest tender 
based on the specifications that were requested. The contract is one (1) year with the 
option to renew for two (2) additional one (1) year terms. 

 
Financial Impact: 
Funded through the winter maintenance operational budget. 
 
Strategic Plan Applicability: 
To ensure that the public works department operates efficiently and effectively. 
 
Sustainability Plan Applicability:  
N/A 
  



 Public Works-2022-20 Page 2 
of 2 

Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Supply and Delivery of Winter Sand.docx 

Attachments:  

Final Approval Date: Nov 30, 2022 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Martina Chait-Hartwig 

Elana Arthurs 


